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I live in Cape Elizabeth. I am highly in favor of the interim trail from Portland to 
Auburn. I have bicycled the East Coast Greenway from Calais to Portsmouth and 
beyond and always feel safer on the trails, away from vehicular traffic. I would love a 
new trail to a new destination. This trail will provide a safe and healthy route for both 
leisure activities and commuting between communities. 
Bicycling is also helpful to economies along the trail. Bicyclists with their slower 
pace of 8 to 12 miles per hour on trails require frequent stops for water, food and 
more. Please vote "ought to pass". Thank you.


